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ONS DISCLAIMER 

Symposia 

 
The ONS Disclaimer must be printed on all promotional and/or advertising material associated with your 
symposia held during the ONS 49th Annual Congress.  
 
The disclaimer shall read:  
 
Meeting space has been assigned to provide a Symposia supported by (Company Name) during the 
Oncology Nursing Society’s (ONS) 49th Annual Congress, April 24 – April 29, 2024 in Washington, 
DC. The Oncology Nursing Society's assignment of meeting space does not imply product 
endorsement. 
 
In addition to providing this disclaimer on any/all print materials, it must also be shown prior to the start of your 

program for a minimum of 15-30 seconds. 
 
If you would like to request to use the ONS or ONS Congress logo(s) in conjunction with the promotion of your 

event, please contact marketing@ons.org for approval and include details of how you’d like to utilize the 
logo(s). 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
ONS Show Management 
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